
 Join us as a
community champion 

THE PRINCE CHARLES HOSPITAL’S

From head injuries, respiratory problems and fevers to 
viruses and broken bones, no matter what time of day or 
night, there’s comfort knowing that your local emergency 
department is there for you and your family.  

Whether you’re a school, community group, sporting club 
or local business, it’s likely your customers, staff or even 
your own family and friends have needed the help of the 
Children’s Emergency Department or the Paediatrics Ward 
at The Prince Charles Hospital in Chermside.  

Did you know that The Prince Charles Hospital has the second busiest paediatrics emergency department in 
Queensland? On average, there are 35,000 visits to the Children’s Emergency Department each year, where children 
receive the care and comfort they need during medical emergencies.  

On Wednesday, October 23, The Common Good will hold its locally-focussed Giving Day. This Giving Day has a 
specific target to raise at least $150,000 to fund the immediate needs of the Children’s Emergency Department and 
Paediatrics Ward, and we’re relying on our local community to reach this goal. 

Through Giving Day, you have the opportunity to make the greatest impact for our hospital’s littlest and arguably 
most vulnerable patients. While our goal sounds like an ambitious one, it’s people coming together that creates such 
a significant impact.  

From babies to toddlers and teenagers, every dollar raised will contribute to identified projects of need that will 
enhance the stay of our kids – no matter how short or long. 

We’re calling on members of the community to take the lead in this appeal by undertaking simple, yet effective 
fundraising activities to make a difference for kids and families who rely on The Prince Charles Hospital in their  
time of need. 

Our hospital needs the help of people like you to raise funds during October, and to make this donation on Giving 
Day. From dress-up days, trivia nights, point-of-sale round-ups and more, if you can give a little, you can help 
change a lot for a child.

Can you help our sick and injured kids this Giving Day? 

For more information please contact:
jonathan.orourke@tpchfoundation.org.au  |  0421 988 778 

   @thecommongoodau  |  thecommongood.org.au


